
Reduce costs and 
simplify procurement 
with NASPO ValuePoint 
in Maryland

Convergint offers cost-effective security and fire protection services through the NASPO ValuePoint 
Cooperative Purchasing Program in the State of Maryland, State contract number #99SWC-S1820.

Leveraging this competitively solicited contract allows customers to save time and money while providing 
compliance with state and local procurement laws and guidelines. Agencies that may be eligible for this 
contract include state and local governments, primary and higher education systems, nonprofit organizations, 
public housing authorities, airports, and more.

Convergint solutions

Convergint value

Surveillance services & equipment

Fire detection—fire alarm systems

Burglar alarm systems

Inspections & monitoring

Access control systems

convergint.com/contract-vehicles/


